MAPE LOCAL 1703 Minutes –August 2020  
 Cambridge Meeting – August 4, 2020:

1. Previous board meeting minutes are available on the MAPE website.  

2. Membership Report:  Annette Sobek-absent – Current membership stands at 83.19%.

3. Treasurer’s report:  Rosee Holte:  No report   Balance was $1,452.82

4. New Business:  MAPE sent out information regarding potential lay-offs.  

1703 Secretary Shannon Marks will attend the 2020 MAPE Delegate Assembly for Local 1703. 

On July 29, MAPE met with management at the Department of Corrections regarding COVID 19 issues.   There continue to be issues with tele-working for MAPE members working in prisons.  

The Department of Corrections has closed two prisons resulting in many lay-offs.

5. Steward Report:  Rosee Holte- no report 

6. Regional Director’s Report:  Mike Terhune:  absent 

7. MAPE Business Agent: Nic Frey:  absent –If there are any issues regarding COVID-19 to contact him. 

8. Shannon Marks was the $10 winner.  

Rush City Meeting: June 2020: 
Members got to speak with new MAPE President Megan Dayton, regarding their concerns regarding layoffs, bumping and lack of representation by the union regarding their concerns.  The $10 winner was Teresa Knies.

Pine City Meeting: June 2020:  Nothing received. 


Submitted by 1703 Local Secretary Shannon Marks
